
To: Historic Preservation Board of Miami Beach 

 

I Martin Urruela, President of Krenwal Corporation (Co-Op), on behalf 
of our members, request a permit to have a mural painted on the north 
facade of our building located at 220 Collins Ave. The members of our 
cooperative believe that adding a public art piece will enhance the 
surrounding neighborhood. The North wall of the building abuts the 
Miami Beach public vegetable garden and has traditionally been 
painted all white. It is our belief that an artistic mural will add to the 
environment and feeling the garden was originally set out to create.  

We have hand-selected well-known local artist Jona Cerwinski for the 
task.  Jona has created numerous public works of art over the past 
several years, many of which were commissioned directly by the City of 
Miami.  

The cooperative will cover all expenses, and hope that the Board 
approves what we believe will be a great addition to our neighborhood. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 

Regards,  
Martin Urruela  
President 
Krenwal Corporation (Co-Op) 


